
CERTIFICATE OF
COMPLETION

Dear Joseph Clift,

Congratulations on your successful completion of General
Assembly’s Product Management program beginning on 23/09/2014
and ending on 27/11/2014. Receipt of this email attachment can be
used to confirm that you received 40 hours of in-class instruction as
a part of this program.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Good luck on your continued educational and professional
adventures.

Sincerely,

Brandon Pfeiffer

Manager of Campus Operations and Student Success

London, Europe and Canada | He/Him | generalassemb.ly
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